
Public Notice 
DBE Goal for VVTA Fiscal Year 2009-2010 

 
In accordance with 49CFR Part26, (VVTA) Victor Valley Transit Authority’s 
overall goal for FY’09 for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation 
will be eight percent (8%) for the combined US Department of Transportation 
(DOT) assisted contracting opportunities.   
 
VVTA’s proposed goals and methodology will be available for inspection for 30 
days from the date of this notice during normal business hours at 11741 E. Santa 
Fe Ave., Hesperia, 92345.  The US Department of Transportation and VVTA will 
accept comments on the goals for 45 days form the date of this notice.  
Comments should be directed to VVTA DBE at the above address.   


